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BY EMAIL & RESS   

 

December 11, 2014 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4  

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: Board File No.: EB-2014-0140 and EB-2014-0357 

 Request for Additional Time to Provide Comments on Draft Rate Order 

 

The IESO is writing to request additional time to review the Draft Rate Order filed by Hydro 

One Networks Inc., on December 9, 2014, in relation to EB-2014-0140 Hydro One Networks’ 

2015-2016 Transmission Revenue Requirement and Charge Determinants and EB-2014-0357 

Hydro One Networks’ 2015 Uniform Transmission Rates.   

 

The IESO has advised OEB staff that it is attempting to determine whether the newly proposed 

allocation factor in relation to the B2MLP (the Bruce to Milton line), as set out in Exhibit 6 of the 

Draft Order, can be implemented by January 1, 2015.  

 

The IESO respectfully requests that it be permitted until December 19 to complete its analysis 

and advise the Board accordingly. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 
Paula L. Lukan 

Senior Regulatory Analyst 

Independent Electricity System Operator 

 


